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General offices: 1945 West Parnall Road, Jackson, Michigan 49201 e ($17) 788-0453

September 28, 1979
Hove 263-79

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr Domenic Vassallo, Acting Director
Division of Project Management
US Nuclear Regulatory Com=ission
Washington, DC 20555

2CDLAND PROJECT
DOC E T No 50-329, 50-330
SECONDARY WATER CHEIGSTRY CONTP.0L
FILE: 0505.2 UFI: 71'01 SERIAL: 7661

Attached is the Secondary Water Chemistry Monitoring Program for the Midland
Plant as requested by Mr L S Rubenstein's letter to me dated August 1,1979
This program addresses each of the six items as presented in this letter in
detail comparable to that normally found in Technical Specifications and
commits CPCo to the development of specific procedures to carry out this
program.

The letter further states that the Secondary Water Chemistry Progra: vill be
referenced as a condition of the Midland Operating License. This raises
several questions:

1. Will changes in the program require NRC approval?

2. Will changes in the detailed procedures required to implement the program
require NRC approval?

3. Technical Specifications nor= ally present li=its for operatien, actions
required when limits are not =et and the surveillance requirements to
show that li=its are not exceeded. Will changes to caly those aspects
of the detailed procedures or progrcm require NRC approval?

Your response to these questions is needed prior to our i=plementation of this
program. We are available to meet with the staff to discuss and resolve these
questions, if necessary.
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